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Linked to our class book The Train to Impossible Places, we have been 
designing our own ‘Impossible Places’. This week, we started to use a 
range of different materials to make these. We will then apply our 
science learning on electricity to add circuits to have parts that light up, 
move and make noises.  

  

 

 

 

 

Multiplication check 

We have completed the Y4 Multiplication Tables Check! All children had a fantastic 
determined and focused attitude and approached the test with confidence. The 
results will be available in a couple of weeks. It is important that the children 
continue to practise their times tables so they remain secure in the lead up to Y5.  

Key dates: 

 M Shed and Bristol trip – Friday 20th June. 
 Project sharing – Friday 18th July at 2:45pm 

 

Coming up - Learning Way to support at home  
In maths, we will be revising various 
fractions concepts.  
 
In English, we will be working on 
various grammar skills linked to our 
class book The Train to Impossible 
Places before writing diary entries in 
character. 
 

- Read at least 5 times a week.  
- Mathletics  
- TTRS or other times tables 

practise.  
- Spellings  


